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Time Line for Submission of SSR 

 
 

As an interim arrangement to enable the Higher Education Institutes, NAAC has 

extended the time line for submission of SSR from 30 days to 45 days from the date 

of acceptance of IIQA. This is applicable to all the HEIs whose IIQAs are accepted on 

or before 31st Dec 2018. The institutions, whose IIQAs are accepted from 1st Jan 

2019, have to submit the SSR within 30 days from the date of acceptance of IIQA. 

 
 

 

Sd/-      

Director, NAAC 
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